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FULL TIME nursery place –Summer term 17 

 
9th February 2017 
 
Dear Parents and carers, 
 

Further to our letter dated 1st February 2017, we are writing to inform you that we have received sufficient 
interest in the provision of full time nursery places for the summer term and we are now putting plans in place to 
start this provision from April 2017.  We are aware that some people may need to give notice to their existing 
child care providers very soon if they want to take up this offer so please find additional details of our offer 
below.  
 
The full time nursery day will be as follows: 
 
8.30-8.45am Drop off to nursery and morning nursery session 
11.30am Lunch eaten in the nursery with other children and staff 
11.50am Time to play inside/outside as appropriate 
12.15pm Afternoon nursery session 
3.00-3.15pm Collection from school 
 

 The children will be playing and learning alongside the existing nursery staff throughout the day. 

 The children will participate in all normal nursery activities and adult-led carpet sessions will be planned 
to ensure different aspects of their learning are developed in the morning and afternoon. 

 Lunch time will be spent in the nursery with the nursery staff.  Children will need to bring a packed lunch 
and will eat in a family style setting.  Once lunch has finished they will be able to participate free play 
activities inside or outside as appropriate. 

 We are only able to offer this provision for children who will take up this offer Monday to Friday. 

 Payment will need to be made half termly/monthly in advance of the school confirming the place.  
 

We are committed to ensuring the very best outcomes for all our children and feel that those children attending a 
pre-school provision that is led by fully qualified teachers and supported by highly trained nursery nurses is an 
excellent opportunity for all children and families.  There are still places available so if you have not yet been in 
touch but are interested in making use of this provision please contact me, Mrs Ruth Short – School Business 
Manager  ruth.short@hillcross.merton.sch.uk).   
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Ruth Short (Mrs) 
School Business Manager 
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